
TRIM ref: D/12/6045 

13 February 2012 

Mr E.J. Hall 
Chief Executive 
Queensland Competition Authority 
GPO Box 2257 
Brisbane QLD 4001 

Dear Mr Hall 

2012-13 Bulk Water Grid Service Charges 

I am writing in response to your letter dated 10 February 2012 (File Ref: 423398) regarding 
2012-13 Bulk Water Grid Service Charges and request for information. 

Please find attached the 30 November 2011 SEQ Water Grid Annual Operations Plan 
submitted to the Queensland Water Commission. This Plan is not approved; however, the 
Queensland Water Commission has directed "that the SEQ Water Grid Manager must issue 
Grid Instructions in accordance with Section 5.1, including Attachments 1, 2, 3 and 4, but 
excluding Attachment 7 and Figure 10; and Section 5.5, until a new Annual Operations Plan is 
approved or the Queensland Water Commission notifies otherwise." 

While Attachment 7 was not included in the sections to be used in preparing Grid 
Instructions, this attachment contains the tables of estimated production and transfer 
volumes that were provided to Grid Service Providers for use in the budget submission 
process. 

The next revision of the Annual Operations Plan is not required to be submitted until 
31 May 2012. A copy of this will be forwarded as soon as it becomes available. 

A copy ofthe Grid Service Providers invoices during 2011-12 up until 29 February will be 
provided at a later date, once February 2012 invoices are received. 



If you have any queries, please contact Mr Danie l Spiller, Director Operations, on telephone 
3405 0364 or via email at daniel.spiller@seqwgm.com.au 

Barry Denni 

Chief Executive Officer 

Encl. SEQ Water Grid Annual Operations Plan November 2011 
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